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Representing pilots since 1946

Friday, 20 November 2020

Commission for Aviation Regulation
Alexandra House

Earlsfort Terrace

Dublin 2

By email: info@aviationreg.ie

RE: Consultation on Work Plan to Establish a Performance Plan Containing Revised
Targets for 2020-2024

Dear Commissioner,

IALPA fully supports the proposed CAR timeline and scope of consultations with stakeholders
in preparation for ‘RP3’.

The National Supervisory Authority (NSA), CAR and SRD remits must be adequately
resourced to fulfil their legal oversight mandate.

We look forward to participating in the “Stakeholder” consultations between now and October
2021.

Yours sincerely,

.

Captain Evan Cullen
President
Irish Air Line Pilots’ Association

Member: European Cockpit Association (ECA) and International Federation of Air Line Pilots’ Association (IFALPA)

Branch of: F[iRSA



